Recommendation of Conservator of Forest (T&WL)
Khasi & Jaintia Hills Region, Shillong on Hill Cement Company Ltd.,
East Jaintia Hills

The proposed site located in East Jaintia Hills district was inspected on 22" July
2021 along with the DFO (T) concerned and also representatives of Hill Cement
Company Ltd. and based on the report of the DFO and my observations during the
said inspection this office recommends forest clearance under provisions of FCA —
1980 and corresponding extant Guidelines subject to realization of penalties from
the user agency.

Since the matter also involves violation of FCA — 1980 appropriate penalties
may be imposed accordingly as also indicated in the Inspection Report of this
office.

Dated: 23" July, 2021
(N. Luikham IFS)
Conservator of Forest (T&WL)

Khasi & Jaintia Hills Region
Shillong, Meghalaya
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